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VILLA AMARISA - SPECTACULAR 5-BEDROOM OCEANFRONT
VILLA - A WORK OF ART!

Bathrooms: 6

Bedrooms: 5

Lot size: 2694
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Price: 108000

Welcome to Villa Amarisa, which you may mistake for a museum.

This exquisite and exclusive holiday home is set within a secure estate on the upscale Millionaires
Mile headland in Kamala, Phuket. There is nothing ordinary about Villa Amarisa – a dreamy hideaway
for a group of families and friends, this five-bedroom villa stuns with a personal collection of rare
antiques and original artwork. Spacious living areas flow onto a huge terrace, revealing a cliff-edge
infinity pool with a jacuzzi, offering a chance to escape into tropical bliss. The genuine Thai
hospitality of the villa’s team of staff, including an exceptional Thai chef, completes this idyllic villa
experience.

A villa holiday has plenty of advantages for families, as you have sole access to facilities and
services. The kids can make as much noise as they want without disturbing other guests, and play to
their heart’s content, ensuring everyone has a good time.

Built over three spacious levels, families will love Villa Amarisa with its perfect combination of
comfortable seating areas and secluded quiet spots. Those with toddlers might have to keep a
sharp eye out around the pool area as, although it is shallow with a fun choice of inflatables, it is
open sided. There are also delicate antiques and valuable objects on display that would be tempting
to touch.

The friendly staff members go out of their way to ensure that every guest has a wonderful holiday
experience and are always happy to help during the day with activities and entertainment, giving
parents a chance to relax. Babysitters, full or part-time, can be arranged if required (with advance
notice and at an extra cost).

A fully equipped kitchen allows you to prepare kids meals yourself, if preferred. However, the chef
at Villa Amarisa is an expert at creating dishes that are loved by kids and you would much rather lie
back and allow yourself the indulgence of being served. Grandma’s recipe of fried rice with chicken
is sure to be a favourite, whilst sweet coconut milk with sticky rice and mango will have them
begging for more.

A high chair and baby cot are available for those travelling with toddlers or babies, and other
equipment such as car seats, changing mats and baby monitors, can be hired from trustworthy local
agencies. Just let us know your requirements when making your booking.

Daily rates range from USD 3,500 to USD 6,500++ 

Discounts may apply, please enquire for your personal quotation.
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